
BDTHC Monthly Newsletter – March 2019

Hi BDTHC members,

Today(03/15/2019) would be a good day to 
get out and detect if you can.  The 
weather is beautiful with mid 60's temps.     

We had a 
very good 
meeting this 
month with 
many members 

present.  The most in a long time!

Discussions for the upcoming Spring 
picnic and hunt for club members 
only was that everyone was happy 
with what is planned with it being 
held on April 28,2019 at the Goss's 
place.  This will also be the 
birthday party for the club.  The 
club will supply the meats and a 
cake for our birthday.  You may pay 
for the hunt at the meetings or 
send to our PO Box.  Don't forget 
to bring a covered dish to share!

Discussions on our August open hunt 
are on going.  One thing is there is no parking on the blacktop 
at the fire company.  We hope to have at least one parking 
attendant to direct the hunters to where they can park for the 
hunt.  The flier for this hunt is on the web site also on the 
events page.  

We would like to welcome a new member to the club, Wayne Hughes. 
The finds of the month were sparse with only category winning.  
Misc.  Bob Brown With the weather getting better I hope to see 
more finds of the month on display.

Next meeting will be on April 8, 2019 at our usual meeting 
place.  If the basement isn't done we will try for the upstairs 
room again.  I hope to see a good turn out like we had this 
month it makes for a better meeting the more input the better.  

"The Penn Pointer"



We are looking to have a club outing possibly at the fire house 
to check the fields for trash and maybe get some finds, you 
never know.  No place is ever hunted out. 

Happy Detecting
  
PRESIDENT BDTHC 
By Derr


